
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Numeracy, the children will be finding halves and quarters of numbers. They will 

learn new vocabulary, including the word divide. They will then use the knowledge 
of halves to find halves of different amounts of money.  

 

In Literacy, the children will be learning about humorous poems. They will be 
looking at silly words and creating their own humorous poem verse.  

 

In Science, the children are going to be starting a new topic, ‘Pushes and Pulls’. The 

children will be discussing the different ways we move. We will be introducing the 
vocabulary run, jump, turn, swing, walk, slide, roll and stop. The children will also 

be identifying different forms of movements.  

 

In PSHE, the children will be learning about the importance of being safe around 
medicine. We will be inviting our school nurse into the classroom to discuss how to 

be safe around medicine and the different medicines that we take.  

 
In IPC, the children will be introduced to the new topic, ‘From A to B’. They will 

explore the different types of transport, how they get to school and the different 

modes of transport in Qatar.  
 

In Art, the children will be drawing a picture of what they did during their holiday 

and using water colours to decorate it.  

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Team 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 


